Lesko, Robin A - DNR

From: Susan Petrofske <SPETROFSKE@ramboll.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 12:11 PM

To: Michael, Greg S - DNR; Amungwafor, Binyoti - DNR

Cc: Smullen, Joel; Paul Lindquist; Jeanne Tarvin

Subject: BRRTS 02-41-152248 (Former Taxman/One Hour Valet): Injection Field Work Notification

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Greg and Binyoti,

Ramboll US Consulting, Inc. (Ramboll), on behalf of Marquette University (Marquette), is providing the Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) with this notification of a planned supplemental carbon amendment
injection event scheduled to take place on July 6, 2022 at the Former Taxman Site/One Hour Valet site (BRRTS# 02-
41-152248) in Milwaukee. The injection work is being conducted in accordance with the Infiltration Temporary
Exemption approval extension issued by the WDNR on June 9, 2022. It is estimated that a combined total of 300
gallons of carbon amendment solution (55 gallons of ABC® formula diluted with approximate 245 gallons of water)
will be introduced into the previously constructed injection wells (IW-1 through IW-8). The injection activities will be
documented in the semi-annual groundwater monitoring report prepared following completion of the October 2022
groundwater sampling event.

Please let us know if you have any questions or require any additional information at this time. We appreciate both of
your assistance on this project.

Kind regards
Susan Petrofske

Managing Consultant

D +1 (262) 901-3501
spetrofske@ramboll.com

Ramboll

234 W. Florida Street
Fifth Floor
Milwaukee, WI 53204
USA

https://ramboll.com



